
Class 1 update! 
Hello everyone! I hope you and your families have been keeping well and have 
managed to enjoy some of the lovely weather we’ve been having in a 
responsible way.  Perhaps you’ve been spending some time in your gardens? 

 

Myself and the other teachers are taking turns to look after the children of 
keyworkers and we’ve been keeping them busy.  I think some of the older 
children have quite enjoyed reliving their time in Reception! 

 

After the Easter break, I will create a list of topics/activities you may wish to 
try at home each week.  This will reflect what we would have been doing at 
school, particularly with regards numeracy and phonics. 

 

In the meantime, do continue to practise your reading and counting, as well as 
getting creative whenever you can.  Perhaps you’ve already created some 
artwork? I’m looking forward to hearing about what you’ve been doing. 

 

Hopefully, things will get back to normal soon, but until then… 

 

Stay safe and well, 

 

Mr. Sexton  


